
 
TOPIC: Contracts Awarded for Hazardous, Biomedical (RMW), and Pharmaceutical Waste Services 

 



 
 
Why is this changing? 
In January 2025, in accordance with procurement best practices, we issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for 
Hazardous Waste, Regulated Medical Waste (RMW), and Pharmaceutical Waste services. A dedicated 
evaluation committee was then convened to review the written submissions and vendor presentations. 
  
Process Change: 
For Biomedical (RMW). Emory University only 
The attached guidelines and pricing schedule will be published in Emory Express. For new accounts and to 
change speedtype, please complete the form located in Emory Express. For all other changes, please log in to 
MyStericycle. 
 
Date: 
Effective August 1, 2025, through July 31, 2028 
  
Questions? 
Hazardous Waste, contact Environmental Health and Safety Office (EHSO) at chemwaste@emory.edu 
  
If you have additional questions or need assistance, please contact Ernestine Mahar, Strategic Sourcing 
Manager: ernestine.mahar@emory.edu 
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